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Comments: Please do not allow any changes for new buildings and removal of many trees at Holland lake
without at least some kind of environmental impact study to the area. Outdoor spaces need to be preserved for
generations to come and the new sale and proposed changes could greatly impact our environment in a negative
way.

Sincerely,
Emily Richards



